
 

 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
To: 

 
Mayor and City Council 

From: 

 
Michael Smith, Public Works Director 

Date: 

 
March 13, 2017 

Subject: 

 
Approval of an Amendment to the 2016 Resurfacing 

Contract with Baldwin Paving 

 

 
ITEM DESCRIPTION 

 

Approval of an amendment to the 2016 resurfacing contract with Baldwin Paving for the 
additional neighborhood streets that were added to the scope of work 
 

BACKGROUND 

 
In May 2016 the city council approved a contract with Baldwin Paving for $2,700,000 
including a 10% contingency.  Several months later the council approved adding funding to 

the paving budget to pave additional streets in 2016.  Fifteen additional neighborhood 
streets were added to Baldwin’s unit price contract resulting in a final contract amount of 
$3,007,492.20.  The city council previously authorized the expenditure of the funds and this 
agenda item formally amends Baldwin’s contract. 

 

RECOMMENDED ACTION 

 

Staff recommends approval of the revised contract with Baldwin Paving for $3,007,492.20. 
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